
 Hi everyone, 

 This is a friendly reminder to vote on the special assessment proposed by our HOA. Your vote is 
 essential in shaping the future of our community. Please take a moment to cast your vote before 
 the deadline—all votes will be counted on 7/27. 

 Best wishes, 
 Marc Schonbrun 
 President, The Glen of PG Homeowners Association 


